
Good afternoon everyone,

COVID Related—Macon County may enter Tier 1 mitigation levels in the very near future. What does this mean? 

Well, no one I’ve talked with seems to know exactly, but it may involve some reductions in capacity and 

gathering size. By Tuesday, the library will likely begin daily—or twice daily if you work a full shift, screenings for 

all staff working in the building.

Kudos—To Shelley, Sherry, Patti, and Katie who have all been singled out by patrons in the last few weeks as 

providing excellent customer service.

Retirement—I have failed to mention that Lohri Cerny has retired from the library after 16 years of service. If 

you want to wish her well and do not have her contact information, let me know and I will pass along.

Vote—Early voting has begun. There are already lines but I’ve been told it takes about 15 minutes. As of now we 

plan to be open on election day. If you are unable, or simply don’t want to vote early or by mail and need time 

off that day in order to vote, please work with your supervisor to do so. For AFSCME members, election day is a 

working holiday.

Saturdays—The library will be open on Saturdays beginning October 24.

Please let me know if you have any additions or corrections.

Have a great weekend,

Rick Meyer

City Librarian

Decatur Public Library

130 N. Franklin St.

Decatur, IL 62523

P:217.421.9713
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